

2. Light pollution is not (1) ___ serious as water or air pollution. Moreover, it is the type of pollution that occur more in cities than in rural areas. In the past, we could sit out at night and (2) _____ at glittering stars in the sky and light from objects in the outer space. Nowadays, cities are covered with lights from buildings, streets, advertising displays, many of which direct the lights up into the sky and into many unwanted places. The real problem is that it is very (3) _____ to apply light to almost everything at night. Millions of tons of oil and coal (4) to produce the power to light the sky. Eye strain, (5) ___ of vision and stress are what people may get from light pollution. Too much light at night can harm our eyes and also harm the hormones that help us to see things properly.

- | | | | |
|-------------|-------------|------------|-------------|
| 1. A. as | B. more | C. much | D. only |
| 2. A. watch | B. see | C. spend | D. gaze |
| 3. A. waste | B. wasteful | C. wasting | D. wastes |
| 4. A. used | B. using | C. is used | D. are used |
| 5. A. lose | B. lost | C. loss | D. losing |

3. Computers are helpful in many ways. First, they are fast. They can work with information even(1) _____ than a person. Second, computers can work with a lot of information at the same time. Third, they can(2) _____ information for a long time. They do not forget things that the common people do.(3) _____, computers are almost always correct. They are not perfect, but they usually do not make mistakes.

Recently, it is important (4) _____ about computers. There are a number of things to learn. Some companies have classes at work. In addition, most universities offer day and night courses in Computer Science. Another way to learn is from a book, or from a friend. After a few hours of practice, you can work with computers. You may not be an expert, but you can have(5) _____.

- | | | | |
|--------------------|-------------------|-----------------|-----------------|
| 1. A. much quickly | B. rather quickly | C. more quickly | D. less quickly |
| 2. A. hold | B. carry | C. stay | D. keep |
| 3. A. However | B. Moreover | C. Therefore | D. Nevertheless |
| 4. A. know | B. knowing | C. to know | D. knew |
| 5. A. fun | B. funny | C. enjoy | D. for fun |

V. Read the passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the

Television is one of the most important inventions in making the information of history different. It can be a great source of entertainment, knowledge and for communication. The information is available to many people with the use of television. You can know the information on politics, science, history, geography, culture in a way that has never before been possible.

Television helps to improve knowledge. It helps you to know the **latest** trend in the world. It is nowadays one of the widely used communication media. Useful information can be reached to millions of people directly by TV. You can get a whole look all over the world, and many people love television so much that they make their careers out of it. We can learn several languages and lots of other useful things by watching television, some shows and channels offer educational programs **that** can increase our knowledge and make us more aware of the world around us. It can connect us to the world and much more. Anybody can watch television simply by sitting at home, news, movies, family shows, sports, music as well as other useful shows and channels can be seen on TV.

- Which is the passage mainly about?-It is _____ of television .
A. The invention B. The advantages C. The disadvantages D. The popularity
- The word "**that**" in the last paragraph refers to _____.
A. several languages B. some shows C. educational programs D. useful things
- Who can sit at home and watch television?
A. students B. doctors C. everyone D. workers
- Which of the following is **not talked about** in paragraph 1?
A. culture B. geography C. science D. farming
- What does the word "**latest**" in paragraph 2 probably mean?
A. newest B. oldest C. shortest D. longest

Shopping Online

Lots of people enjoy the benefits of online shopping. You don't have to sit in traffic jams or wait at bus stops or at train stations. Because online stores are open 24 hours, seven days a week, you can sit at your computer and shop (a) _____ . And you don't have to collect your product because they deliver it right to your door.

Samsung Quad Camera

Chụp bằng Galaxy A53

67aeu9r0x2xq24uui9

But shopping online isn't all great - you need to be very careful when deciding what to buy and where to buy it. Here are some tips for shopping safely online.

Use a secure connection

The easiest way of making sure the connection is secure is to look for the lock sign in the address bar. Another is to look at the start of the website address. If this starts with "https", there is a secure connection because the letter "s" means "secure". If you see 'http' with no "s", don't enter the website or give your personal or bank details. It could be a false website that is trying to steal your money or personal information.

Use a secure payment method

Only shop on sites that offer secure payment methods, like credit cards and other payment systems. This gives you protection in a situation where you and the shop disagree - the shop can't say you did anything illegal, like using another person's credit card to pay. Banks usually contact you if they think something is wrong.

Create a strong password

A strong password is very important. It's usually a good idea to change your passwords every few months, just in case someone finds out what they are. Also, try to use a different password for different online shopping sites: once someone guesses one password, they can get access to everything you do online.

Check other customers' comments

Always check the seller's history when using online sites. You can get an idea by looking at other buyers' comments. If you are not sure about a product, you can always send the seller a question and the good sellers will reply fairly quickly.

1. What is the purpose of the article?
2. According to the author, what are the benefits of shopping online?
3. What does the author say you can do to make sure the connection is safe?
4. According to the author, why is it important to create a strong password?
5. Why does the author suggest you check other customers' comments?

3. Answer the questions below.

Nick: I've spent about thirty hours on the Internet so far this week. I'm really into it. I usually go on about 9.00 in the evening after dinner and homework. I maybe stay on until half past eleven in the evening when the rest of my family are all in bed.

Mi: I haven't watched any TV so far this week. I don't have a television. I hate television - it's really bad for you.

Phong: I haven't written any letters so far this year. Nobody writes letters these days, do they? I always send e-mails, or cards if it's a birthday or something personal.

Mai: I don't know how many books I've read so far this year ... too many to count. I've read five books this week. I usually read about four or five a week. I love reading. If I really like a book, I might read it five or six times.

1. How many hours has Nick spent on the Internet this week?
2. When does Nick often go to bed after going on the Net?
3. Why does Mi hate television?
4. Does Phong communicate with others by sending and receiving e-mails?
5. How many books does Mai read a week?

VI. Choose the part that needs correcting by circling A, B, C or D then correct it

1. The first phone with a camera appeared on May 1999
(A) (B) (C) (D)
2. Some books of our were stolen in the library last week
(A) (B) (C) (D)
3. These contact lenses are mine, they aren't your.
(A) (B) (C) (D)

Samsung Quad Camera
Chụp bằng Galaxy A53